Senator Lieberman’s Guide for Homeowners Facing Foreclosure

In an effort to assist individuals currently facing foreclosure, the U.S. Department of the Treasury has
released national guidelines for the Making Home Affordable Loan Modifications.

Information about this program and a summary of the modification guidelines are available at:
www.FinancialStability.gov

Borrowers may find out if they are eligible for this program by utilizing the self-assessment tools found
under the Making Home Affordable Refinance and Modification Options. Please click on the following
link to access this information: http://www.financialstability.gov/makinghomeaffordable/index.html.

For a copy of the U.S. Department of the Treasury press release please visit the following website
http://www.treas.gov/press/releases/tg48.htm.
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